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ELECTRICITY LINK-UP UNDER-WATER CABLES LAID TO BERE 
ISLAND  
 
The laying of three underwater cables to convey electric current 
to Bere Island from the mainland was begun on Tuesday of last 
week and completed, the following day by members of the rural 
electrification section of the Electricity Supply Board staff 
working under the direction of Mr. R. M. Scallan. It is the second 
such scheme to be carried out the first being at the Aran Islands 
off the Galway coast. 
 
Utilised in the operation which was watched by many inhabitants 
were a motor-launch and a barge , both the property of Mr. B. 
Murphy Bere Island , which were efficiently handled by Mr. B. 
Murphy and his boatmen. The cables were laid from the barge 
and the launch was engaged on transport duties. More than one 
hundred and twenty houses on the island will, it is understood, 
be connected up. 
 



 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 



 
 



 


